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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the regularly scheduled Napa County Board of 
Supervisors meeting on May 4, 2021, pursuant to Public Resources Code section 9314 
the Napa County Resource Conservation District, intends to seek the reappointment in 
lieu of an election of the following directors for an additional four-year term, ending 
November 27, 2024:  Jon Michael Nord Kanagy, Rainer Hoenicke, Ashley Anderson 
Bennett, and Bill Pramuk.  The public meeting will be held in the County 
Administration Building, 1195 Third Street, 3rd Floor, Suite 305, Napa, California.  To 
comply with social distancing orders, instructions on viewing the meeting and 
providing public comment can be found on the Board of Supervisors Agendas and 
Minutes webpage at http://napa.granicus.com/ViewPublisher.php?view_id=2  
 

 
 
 
____________________________________________ 
ANNA MATTINSON 
Secretary of the Napa County Resource Conservation District 
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